
MINUTES Schallenberger	
 Home	
 and	
 School	
 Association March 2013

Officers Present: Barbanby Dallas (President),  Jessica Blitchok (VP Membership), Kimberly McCarty (VP Fundraising), 
and Amy Missey (co-Secretary).

Meeting opened at 6:30pm on Tuesday, March 12, 2013 by Barnaby Dallas.

Guest Speaker:

Derek Alota of State Farm Insurance discussed insurance and college savings.

President (Barnaby Dallas):

Next month's SHSA meeting will include discussion of next year's budget.  Parents who want input for SHSA funds for 
next year should plan to attend this meeting.  May's meeting will include a vote on the proposed budget, as well as 
election of next year's Board members.  Parents interested in filling a spot on the Board or in any other volunteer position 
(Walk-a-thon, Box Tops, Restaurant Nights, Webmaster, etc) should also plan to attend the April meeting, and can contact 
Jessica Blitchok at jblitchok@yahoo.com with questions regarding positions for next year.

Fundraising (Kimberly McCarty):

Gala  Update: the Gala will be Friday, March 29 at 6pm.  Invites went out in Thursday envelopes last week.  Volunteers 
are needed in the following areas:

• Five adult volunteers to work the night of the Gala.  Dinner will be provided.

• Students Grade 6+ for raffle sales, serving dinner, auction runners.

• Corporate sponsors to offset cost of event: a good way to get a business's name out in the community. 
Sponsor name/logo on the big screen at the event, can leave business cards/brochures).

• Desserts for the dessert auction, especially from attendees as these sold very well last year.

Mrs. Kermit will send an email to the teachers to remind them to contact Amy Missey if they would like to donate an 
outing.  Raffle tickets are still for sale.  This year, Yellow Cab Company is sponsoring cab rides to and from the event.

Kimberly also noted that the Schurra's candy orders are due by March 21 with a delivery date of March 28.

Principal’s message:

Mrs. Smith noted that the SSC Family Game Night last week was a huge success.  She also discussed that the new SJUSD 
strategic plan includes an opportunity for schools to receive additional funding for items such as team teaching, small 
group learning, and project based learning.  The teachers are exploring what would best suit Schallenberger for the 
redesign.  Mrs. Smith and the teachers will also prepare a “wish list” for SHSA for next year's budget.

New Business:

Ms. Koman noted that approximately $1200 of the Science Camp scholarship budget will be used this year.

Meeting closed at 7:00pm.

**Highlight for key motions or action items.


